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TIMES SQUARE NEW YORK N Y 10834

April 23, 1969

Dear Mr. Weisberu:

We appreciate the interest which prompted your letter and we
thank you for it. We are sure you will understand that we
receive more letters than we can print and that limitations of
space make it necessary ior us to omit many communications
of value. But your letter will have full consideration.

Sincerely,

7

Lewis Bergman
Editor, The Magazine

Mr. Harold Weisberg
g

Coq d'Or Pres
Frederick, Maryland

"ALL THE NEWS THAT'S FIT TO PRINT"



